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Work continuing: Lane Cove Road and 
Waterloo Road Intersection 

  
February 2024 

 

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumattagal people of the Dharug Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  

Transport for NSW is continuing work to 
upgrade the intersection at Lane Cove 
and Waterloo Roads, Macquarie Park. 

This will improve bus travel through the 
intersection, reduce congestion and improve 
travel times.  

 

What have we achieved so far? 

Since our last update, we have: 

• relocated and connected the majority of the 
required utility services along Waterloo 
Road and Lane Cove Road 

• started preparatory works which includes 
construction of temporary footpaths for 
new pavement construction on Waterloo 
Road 

• constructed 500m2 of temporary footpath 
along Waterloo Road  

• constructed 120 metres of sub-soil 
drainage on Waterloo Road and Lane Cove 
Road 

• removed 150 metres of existing median 
strip along Waterloo Road 

• installed and commissioned seven new 
streetlights including the removal of 
existing streetlights at Waterloo Road and 
Lane Cove Road intersection 

• relocated and connected three electrical 
connections at Waterloo Road and Lane 
Cove Road intersection. 

What’s next on Waterloo Road?  
Between March and June, work will include: 
 
• temporary line-marking and installing safety 

barriers along Waterloo Road  
• constructing the new pavement which 

involves digging out sections of the existing 
roadway, replacing it with a new foundation 
layer, then asphalting the surface and 
installing new line marking on Waterloo Road  

• upgrading kerb, guttering and median islands 
along Waterloo Road and at Waterloo Road 
and Lane Cove Road intersection   

• relocating existing traffic signal posts at 
Waterloo Road and Lane Cove Road 
intersection. 

 

Our work schedule 
To continue the work safely and lessen traffic 
disruption, our crews will continue working 
between 8pm and 5am, excluding Friday and 
Saturday nights, unless otherwise notified. 
 
Some day work will occur between 7am and 6pm 
Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturdays.  
There will be no work on public holidays. 
 
Deliveries and minor works will continue at our site 
office on the western end of Waterloo Road. 
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Footpath preparation works along Waterloo Road  

Location of work area 
 

Managing our work 
Our work can be noisy at times. We will do 
everything we can to lessen the disturbance on 
the local community and motorists in the area. 

 

Traffic changes 
Temporary footpath and lane closures will be in 
place, so the work zone is safe. Our work may 
affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits, 
follow signs, and traffic controllers’ directions. 

Location of work area 

 
 

Contact us 
 

 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 956 356 

 

 

MacParkcommunity@quickway.com.au 

 

nswroads.work/macpark 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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